
 

 

Community Notice 
South Battery Park City Resiliency Project: Early Morning Work 

 
 

Ahead of Wagner Park’s reopening on July 29, construction trailers will be removed from the work site on Wednesday, 
July 16.  Due to their size, this activity must be completed in the early morning hours and is scheduled to begin at 4:00 

a.m. The trailers will be temporarily staged on First Place, where they will be picked up and removed from the site 
entirely. This work may be noisy, but it will not impact traffic flow on First Place.  

We appreciate your patience as we carry out this important work. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

The South Battery Park City Resiliency Project (SBPCR) represents one of several projects within the overall Lower 
Manhattan Coastal Resiliency (LMCR) Master Plan. SBPCR is a BPCA capital project designed to provide flood risk 

reduction for Battery Park City and Lower Manhattan in response to increasingly frequent and more severe storms.  
More information about SBPCR can be found at https://bpca.ny.gov//sbpcrp/. 

Questions and feedback about SBPCR can be directed to: 
Katie MacDougall 

Community Construction Liaison 
(917) 624-5409 

sbpcrinfo@bpca.ny.gov 
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